

Ark Byron Primary Academy

Explore	
Endeavour	
Excel	
Courage to reach for the sky!	

Upcoming Events

Monday 7th March

Parents coffee morning after drop off in the staff room.

Tuesday 8th March

International Women's Day: challenge activities will be out for Mums and grandmothers from 8.35 am. Meet the teacher cuppa at 3.15pm

Parent consultations week 9th March and 10th March.

Week starting 14th **March: Science** week

Sports Relief 17th March onwards

Thursday 24th March

APPA organized Egg Easter bonnet parade End of term 3pm.

Monday 11th April Summer term starts

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a busy week!

The trip to the Wetland Centre was a great example of exploration and a big success. We were very lucky with the weather. Thank you very much to the adults who came along to help.

Another great success was Ark Byron's first bake sale last week. We understand the counting is still going on so watch this space for a final total next week. Thanks to everyone – bakers and buyers alike. Well done also to Malak and her mum for the monies they raised for Unicef (£82).

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Kaplan and the Ark Byron team

苯 STARS OF THE WEEK 苯



	COURAGE	EXPLORATION	ENDEAVOUR	EXCELLENCE
Swallows	Sebastian B	Romilly	Grayce	Arzan
Swifts	Finn	Martha	Naomi	Linda

These children will receive their certificates at our next Friday Celebration **Assembly:**

Arbien, Christian, Sidney and Vinnie will receive their bronze certificates and Artemis, Jacob and Romilly will receive silver certificates.

TATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY



Class	Attendance	Punctuality
Swallows	98.2%%	100%
Swifts	96.8%	98%

Ark Byron is committed to safeguarding children.

Well done to everyone for great dressing up to celebrate World Book day. Miss Steele was a stylish Cat in the Hat – and who is that tiger?!









Notices

BOOK DAY

- On Monday 7th Miss Steele and Mrs Kaplan will be holding a meeting for all parents who would like to talk more about recent changes in the team after drop off in the Ark Byron staff room.
- ABPA have said that the Pub Quiz has been postponed.
- Please note that the end of term is now 3pm Thursday 24th March. There will be an Easter Fair starting at 3pm for APPA and ABPA will have its own stall to raise funds.
- A child at Byron has been diagnosed with scarlet fever symptoms include sore throat, fever and flushed face. It is not serious if treated promptly.

Exploring the Wetland Centre!













info@arkbyron.org phone 020 311 00787